
June 9, 1995   CD-95-10 (LDV/LDT/HDV/HDE/MC/ICI/SM)

Dear Manufacturer:

Subject: Updated MVECP Fee Filing Form

Enclosed is the revised MVECP fee filing form.  Manufacturers
should begin to use the revised form immediately.  However, old
forms already submitted will be accepted.    

There are no changes to the data blocks on the revised fee filing
form.  The instructions on the front and back of the form have
minor changes which clarify mailing procedures and the waiver
process.  The July 7, 1992 MVECP Fees guidance letter (CD-92-07)
also applies to this revised fee filing form.  Additional fee
filing forms are available upon request.  

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact
your certification team representative.

Sincerely, 

Robert E. Maxwell, Director
Certification Division
Office of Mobile Sources

Enclosure


